
Deoesber 26, 1968 

GENER 	SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Reran !rrice 

Washington, D.C. 29408 

Barold Weisberg 

Cue d'Or Frees 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

a 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter
 of November 18, 1968. 

We are preparing copies of the 
tailoring for you: 

The Secret Service report publ
ished in XXII Hearings 

187 (CE 1153). 

2. This Secret Service report of 
an interview with Mrs. John 

Tarsikes, dated November 25, 1
963. 

3. Pour FBI reports of inte
rviews with Mrs. Jesse Garner,

 

three of which are by Special 
Agent Maack. 

4. Affidavit of Jesse Garner, da
ted May 5, 1964. 

Enclosed are copies of the follow
ing: 

1. Secret Service Report Mb. 200
 (CD 87). 

2. Endorsements on the back of 
Garner Exhibit No. 1. 

3. Letter from J. Lee Rankin to Jesse 
J. Garner, dated 

Nay 1, 1964. 

It appears from Secret Service
 Report No. 200 that the "stil

l" of Oswald 

VAS made from the film furnished 
by TV station WWL-TV, New Orle

ans. Fla 

Inhibit Mb. DI-117, listed in the At
torney General's Order of Octob

er 31, 

1966, is described as a roll o
f 16 mm duplicate film print o

f silent 

movie by WWL-TV. Since the Att
orney General's Order states t

hat the 

acquisition of an item of evide
nce under the order does not co

nstitute 

SA acquisition of arnr copyrigh
t or other literary property ri

ghts 

associated with such item, we c
an furnish you copies of the st

ills made 

from this film or a copy of th
e film itself only if you obta

in written 

permission from WWL-TV for us 
to do so. We can, however, sho

w you the 

film if you wish to see it. 

Keep Freak.. in row Future With U.S. Savings Bands 



Similarly, atibm40 we may akar you the film which is listed as FBI 
Mxhibit Na. B6116, a roll of duplicate file print of movies by 
nit161Vp Mir Orlatind. WM* fermi& a copy of the film or stills made from it only it you secure written permission from ISOSIU62V for 
um to do so. 

We have found no other relevant material in the records of the 
Warren Oommission modem the names given in your letter. You may 
wish to search further in the records of the Commission which we 
can make available to you in our research rooms. 

As we have previously informed you, our search is limited to records 
which are in the custody of the National Archives and Record. Service. With respect to any reeorda which you believe are in the custody of 
any other agency, your request should be made to such agency. 

Sincerely, 

AWES B. BROADS 
Archivist of the United States 

Enclosures 


